City of Taylor, North Dakota
November 12, 2018 at 7:00 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran. 
Council Members present: Ray Fettig and Emory Vaagen
The minutes of the October 8, 2018 City Council meeting were approved with corrections. The Taylor Volunteer Fire Fighters donated $10,000 for the Opera House restoration not the Taylor Rural Fire Protection District. 
Vistors: Liz Okerson, Latoya Myran and Cindy Sabrosky 
Liz Okerson, Latoya Myan and Cindy Sabrosky requested permission to install a Little Free Library near the City Hall. The City Council thought this would be a great addition to Taylor. 
October financial report was approved as read.
Burn Permit would be applied for this month.
Ray Fettig moved to approve the November bills, seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC. 
	GENERAL
	8375
	Lisa Aune
	$900.00 

	
	8376
	Ross Myran
	$1,000.00 

	
	8377
	Menards
	$255.43 

	
	8378
	Riteway Business Forms
	$174.94 

	
	8379
	Office of State Auditor
	$200.00 

	
	8380
	MDU
	$91.03 

	HIWAY
	8380
	MDU
	$230.30 
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	Opera House
	8380
	MDU
	$82.70 

	
	
	
	

	WATER
	8380
	MDU
	$219.69 

	
	8381
	SW Water Authority
	$1,785.29 

	
	8376
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	 
	 
	 

	SEWER
	8376
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8379
	MDU
	$298.53 

	
	 
	 
	 

	GARBAGE
	8382
	MGM Sanitation
	$3,418.81 

	
	
	
	


The next meeting date will be Monday December 10, 2018, Ray Fettig moved to adjourn at 7:45 pm seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC
Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                               Lisa Aune, Auditor
